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Chris Van Hollen
U.S. Senator

July 23, 2017

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to Women'’s League for
Conservative Judaism as it celebrates its 100™ anniversary.

Throughout its history, Women’s League has been a tireless and effective
advocate for Conservative Jewish women. By providing a network through
Sisterhood chapters and with individuals, Women’s League ensures that all of its
members are connected and empowered to have a voice in their own synagogues
and communities. And by linking each voice to the others, Women’s League has
had a significant impact on numerous important issues.

I applaud Women’s League on its many accomplishments over the past
century. It has contributed greatly through its efforts in advancing the status of
Jewish women in daily life, religious equality within Conservative Judaism, and
religious pluralism globally. I am grateful for all that Women’s League does to
inspire, educate, empower and enrich our community.

You have my congratulations on this very special milestone, my gratitude
for all you do, and my best wishes for a wonderful celebration.

Sincerely,

Chris Van Hollen
United States Senator
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